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Homework and Study Skills help
for current 5th and 6th graders

TUESDAY -
THURSDAY

3:35- 4:30

Mrs. Birkett, Mrs. Howell, Mrs. Bonesteel,
Ms. Highley, Mrs. Roys, and Mrs.
Abromaitis

5th and 6th Grade Families,

We are excited to offer this opportunity
to our students beginning tomorrow,
December 7, 2021!

If you would like your child to
participate, you must phone the
office the morning of (no later than
8:30 AM) and have their name put on
the list. Drop-ins will not be allowed.

Students will be expected to report
immediately to the specified room at
the end of the school day with work
and their Chromebook.

Students may be picked up from the
front of the building at 4:30.



